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News Release 

March 14, 2024      

Officer Involved Shooting- Town of Eagle 

 

On Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 12:25 p.m., the Waukesha County Communications Center received a call 

regarding a 39-year-old male in the Town of Eagle firing rounds off outside of a residence. Waukesha County Sheriff 

Deputies responded to the scene, where they located the male subject outside of his residence, who was armed.    

 

Three Waukesha County Sheriff Deputies were involved in an officer involved shooting.  One of the initial 

responding deputies felt that his life was in imminent danger and used deadly force on the armed individual.  Life 

saving measures were initiated by Officers on scene. The years of service for the Deputies involved range from five 

years to twenty five years. None of the Deputies involved in the incident were injured.  

 

The male subject was pronounced deceased on scene.  There were no other injuries to anyone else.  

 

This was a lone actor and there is no further threat to the community.  

 

The Eagleville Elementary Charter school, a part of the Mukwonago School District was briefly placed on lockdown 

during the incident, but has since been released.  

 

Assistance was received by the Village of Eagle Police Department, the Town of Mukwonago Police Department, 

The Jefferson County Sheriff’s Department, the Department of Natural Resources,  the Kettle Moraine Fire District 

and the Mukwonago Joint Fire Department.  

The incident is currently under investigation by the Walworth County Sheriff’s Office at the request of the Waukesha 

County Sheriff.  All inquiries should be directed to the Walworth County Sheriff's Office.  

Deputy Inspector Patrick Esser 
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